
 
  
July 15, 2005 
 
Please be advised that LMDC has authorized the removal of waste bags from the basement area of 
130 Liberty Street beginning Monday, July 18, 2005. These bags contain used Tyvek suits that are 
worn by personnel entering the building for testing and maintenance work. It is anticipated that the 
removal of these bags, which are properly sealed and will be removed and cleaned through a 
decontamination unit, will take a week and consist of two to three 40 yard roll-off dumpster trucks 
entering and exiting the site each day from the loading dock on Washington Street. This work will 
be handled by licensed workers and a licensed Asbestos Hauler between the hours of 7 AM and 4 
PM, Monday through Friday.  
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